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Minutes of Committee Meeting 29 August 2018


Sederunt 	J Pitcathley, D McLean, E Bogie, M Brady, A Ferguson, 
M Hendry, J McAuley, L McGuire, R Mathieson

Apologies   B Keown, A Spencer

Minutes of Last Meeting 
Minutes of meeting held on 22 August were approved.


Matters Arising
· Mass for Deceased Members will be held on 16 January 2019
· Pat Kane is the new tenor rep.  James McAuley will continue to attend committee meetings until Pat is able to take the post over officially.
· A new soprano rep will be elected next week.
· Mrs Shields is happy for us to come in to the school to do the filing of the music.
John, Larry and Paul will discuss on Saturday how to organise the music.
· Larry will send out the updated list of choir members to the committee.


Treasurer’s Statement
No statement


Forthcoming Events
· Torchlight Procession in Carfin on 7 October
· Fauré Requiem in the Cathedral on 16 November
· FASS Service in St Alphonsus on 22 November
· Carol Concerts on 12,16 and 19 December


AOCB
None



Date of Next Meeting 
The next meeting will take place on 26 September
